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Nixon Peabody LLP
One Citizens Plaza, Suite 500

Providence, RI  02903-1345

November 28, 2023 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543 

Re: William Felkner v. John Nazarian, et al., No. 23-274 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

I represent respondents in the above-captioned case.  Pursuant to this Court’s Rule 30.4, 
respondents respectfully request a 30-day extension of time to file the response to the petition for 
certiorari, to and including January 3, 2024.  The petition was filed on September 18, 2023, and the 
response is currently due on December 4, 2023. 

The requested extension is necessary due to the press of existing matters with proximate due 
dates and due to counsel’s preplanned travel during the holiday season. 

Counsel for petitioner consents to this requested extension. 

Respectfully submitted, 

STEVEN M. RICHARD

NIXON PEABODY LLP 
One Citizens Plaza 
Suite 500 
Providence, RI 02903 
(401) 454-1020 
srichard@nixonpeabody.com 

Counsel of Record for Respondents 

cc: Margaret A. Little 
Counsel of Record for Petitioners 


